
2nd International Conference on Green Energy and Environmental Technology 

(GEET-21) 

Dear Author, 

We hope everything goes well with you. 

After careful consideration about the congress planned for 

this year 2021 and considering the following factors:  

1) Italy in general, and Rome in particular, is currently in 

"total confinement of its population" due to a very high 

incidence of the virus (high risk). 

2) The results of an online survey sent to all the people 

registered for the Conference have offered the following 

results. 

Question: Due to the pandemic situation, this 

conference organisation considers holding 

congress in different modalities and dates. Please 

select your preference. 

 

For these reasons, we have decided to postpone the Conference 

to 27-29 July 2022. 

We hope you understand this decision as it considers 

everyone's health as a primary reason and respects most of 

your opinions. 

Thanks for your understanding 

See you in Rome, 

GEET-21 Organizing Committee 

Sciknowledge European Conferences 


